
 

Julie Leftheris 

Julie Leftheris was appointed as the Inspector General for the Florida Department of Highway 

Safety and Motor Vehicles on December 1, 2009.  Prior to her appointment she served as the 

Deputy Inspector General for the Florida Lottery.  Julie has worked in the Inspector General 

community for 19 years and has 22 years of auditing experience in both the public and private 

sector.  

 

Julie is a graduate of Florida State University with degrees in both Finance and Accounting.  She 

has obtained the professional certifications of Certified Public Accountant, Certified Internal 

Auditor, and Certified Inspector General.    

 

Julie is a board member of the Tallahassee Bach Parley, an organization that performs music of 

the Baroque era (approx. 1600-1750), using period instruments, to recreate the experience of 

listening to this music as it may have sounded hundreds of years ago.   

 

 


